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_Babcock & Wilcox Nuciear Materioh Divion
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smnom Warron Avenue, Apanio, h 156!)
Telephona (412) B42.014)

August 14, 1975

Mr. C. E. MacDonald, Chief

trausportntion Branch
Division of Materials and Fuel Cycle Facilities Licensing :

Unfted States Yuclear Regulatory Commission
7920 Norfolk Avenue
Bethesda, MD 20014

Subject: [Identification Nunber for 88-250-3
Dear Mr. MacDonald:

The Nuclear Materials Division of Babcock & Wilcox requests an NRC
fdentification number for the BB-250-3 shipping container. This
container previously had a 00T SP-5768 as did the BU-3 and DB-250-2,
These latter containers have had an identification nunber assignud

to them but the BE-250+3 has not. The BB-250-3 was suthorized for use
orfiginally in amendment 71<26 to 1icense SNM-145, Docket 70-136,

Please register Babcock & Wilcox to use this cortainer under )icenses
;sr;;;:. ket 70-135; SNM-414, Docket 70-364; and SNM-1168, Doc .t

Very truly yours,
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